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Return with one click, stay home and stay safe 

AEA allows the public to return payment certificates online 

    In order to make the public feel safe and stay at home during the epidemic, AEA 

provides the services that allowing the public to return the electronic files or pictures of their 

payment certificates of overdue tax payment, arrears and fines to the email of each branch 

from June 8, 2021, and a personnel designated for the service will be in charge of relevant 

matters, such as write-offs. 

    In response to the CECC's announcement that nationwide Level 3 epidemic alert has 

been extended to June 28, the report date on the payment notification for the case other than 

the cases violating the epidemic prevention regulations has been extended. In addition, in 

order to prevent the public from going out to fax or send the payment certificate and 

increasing the risk of movement and gathering, AEA instructed its 13 branches to provide 

specific email addresses for the public to return their payment certificates. AEA also 

provides a specific link on the official website of each branch, the public may return their 

names, case numbers to the branch online with clear pictures or electronic files of payment 

certificates via the link, and a personnel designated for the business will help to process the 

cases, so the public may close their cases at home. 

    AEA reminds the public that if they have any questions or have financial difficulties 

to pay the payment in a lump-sum payment, they can contact the person in charge with the 
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phone number indicated on the payment notification or writ of execution for assistance to 

reduce the risk of being infected when going out. 

  The following email addresses are the email addresses provided by all branches of 

AEA for returning payment certificates, you may find out more information on the website 

for each branch: 

 

 

 

Taipei Branch 
tpyc@mail.moj.gov.tw 

Shilin Branch 
sly66@mail.moj.gov.tw 

New Taipei 

branch 
pcyc@mail.moj.gov.tw 

Taoyuan Branch 
tyypay@mail.moj.gov.tw 

Hsinchu Branch 
freeway@mail.moj.gov.tw 

Taichung Branch 
tcyse@mail.moj.gov.tw 

Changhua Branch 
aaa@mail.moj.gov.tw 

Chiayi Branch 
receipt@mail.moj.gov.tw 

Tainan Branch 
tnypay@mail.moj.gov.tw 

Kaohsiung 

Branch 
8888@mail.moj.gov.tw 

Pingtung Branch 
900@mail.moj.gov.tw 

Hualien Branch 
hlpm@mail.moj.gov.tw 

mailto:pcyc@mail.moj.gov.tw
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Yilan Branch 
ily001@mail.moj.gov.tw 

 


